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Please pass SB1120 with full support. Implementing the GIPA recommendations for
a human-centered approach to reforming Oregon state prisons.

Coffee Creek Correctional Facility needs vast improvements to create a safer, more
humane environment for the incarcerated individuals who dwell there, as well as
better practices regarding staffing and training.

As a child of a formerly incarcerated parent, I've seen the damage that incarceration
itself does to individuals and families. CCCF should be able to at least provide
humane living conditions for the people who are in their building. Thank you.



